
To: Mt. Vernon Board of School Trustees

From: Chris Smedley, Assistant Superintendent

Date: August 5, 2024

Subject: Additional Paid Holiday for 260-Day Employees

I recommend that, as a school district, we recognize Juneteenth (June 19th) as a paid holiday for all 260-day
employees from this moment forward. In addition, summer school will also recognize the federal holiday and
will not be in session that day.
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